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ADP Mobile Solutions App Available on
Amazon AppStore
With built-in security and convenience, the ADP Mobile Solutions app gives
employees who work for an employer that is an ADP client all the tools needed to
access their HR information.

Mar. 20, 2014

Payroll and human resources provider ADP now has its Mobile Solutions app
available for download on the Amazon Appstore, enabling users to instantly
download ADPs mobile apps and games to any Android device, including the Kindle
Fire. The Amazon Appstore currently is available to customers in the United States
and nearly 200 other countries, and features more than 100,000 apps.

“We’re delighted with the ongoing growth of our mobile app and with its addition to
the Amazon Appstore,” said Don Weinstein, senior vice president, product
management at ADP.  “Users already have downloaded the ADP Mobile Solutions
app more than 2.3 million times.  Now, visitors to the Amazon Appstore who
download the app will be able to bene�t from all of its capabilities.”

With built-in security and convenience, the ADP Mobile Solutions app gives
employees who work for an employer that is an ADP client all the tools needed to
access their HR information.  An employee can view pay statements, input and track
time and attendance, review bene�ts information, �exible spending accounts and
retirement account information.  Users also can download and print W-2 forms from
any mobile device.

Weinstein said adoption of the ADP Mobile Solutions app continues to accelerate
with more than 500,000 downloads since January 1, 2014, bringing the total to more
than 2.3 million downloads – and counting.  It is available in 35 countries and 27
languages, and has grown in popularity due to its ease of use and convenience.
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“We value offering our customers the apps they need to be productive, and having
the ADP Mobile Solutions app in the Amazon Appstore is an important way to deliver
that value to our customers,”  said Aaron Rubenson, Director of Amazon Appstore. 
“By having the ADP Mobile Solutions app available in the Amazon Appstore, for
Android devices and Kindle Fire, we now can provide the ease of use our customers
expect when it comes to accessing their HR information.”
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